MICHIGAN DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT, GREAT LAKES, AND ENERGY

INTEROFFICE COMMUNICATION

TO: Permit to Install File No. 14-19
FROM: Annette Switzer, Permit Section Manager
DATE: November 13, 2019

SUBJECT: Public Contact Information for Fiat Chrysler regarding the Proposed
Community Benefits Plan

FCA Mack Avenue (FCA) was issued an air use Permit to Install (PTI) on April 26, 2019.
The PTI included a permit condition for additional community benefits projects as well
as ambient air monitoring.

FCA submitted the Proposed Community Benefits Plan to the Air Quality Division (AQD)
on October 31, 2019, which is attached to this memo.

FCA has also provided an email address for the public to submit questions and
comments regarding the proposed plan. That email is:

publiccomment@fcagroup.com

Attachment: Additional Projects Plan, FCA

cc w/att: Mary Ann Dolehanty, Director, AQD
Christopher Ethridge, Field Operations Manager, AQD
Wilhemina McLemore, Detroit District Supervisor, AQD


mailto:publiccomment@fcagroup.com



































































	EGLE Memo
	Additional Projects Plan
	1.0 Background
	2.0 Process
	3.0 Scope of Additional Projects
	4.0 Additional Projects Execution and Timing
	Appendix 1 — Tree Species List



